St Adrian’s Weekly Bulletin- Friday 24th May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have finally reached the end of another half term and what a busy one it has been. As always, please
check the class pages to see all the learning that has happened this week. Wishing you all a wonderful
half term break before the final half term of this academic year. The year has flown by once again but
there is lots still to come and lots of learning to take place.

ISLE OF WIGHT TRIP

The Year 6 children all had the most wonderful time in the Isle of Wight and | had the pleasure of
accompanying them for the first part of the week. Whilst we were at UKSA (UK Sailing Academy) in
Cowes, the children had the opportunity to do raft building and test out their ‘sea worthiness’, sail in
dinghies and also try their hand at some crabbing off the pontoons, as well as sailing keel boats, soft
archery and clay modelling to name a few. They were all new experiences for many of the children and
the adults too, which was just fantastic.

It was commented upon many times by the staff who work there that the children’s behaviour was
impeccable and it truly was. | was pleased to say that we were from St Adrian’s. Parents, you should all
be very proud of your children.

A huge thank you to Mr Hayes who led the trip and Mrs Hayes and Mrs Gibbons who supported. Without
them giving up their evenings to take the children, these trips could not take place. For the record, sadly
they do not get overtime! It is out of the goodness of their hearts and their commitment to ensuring the
children get the best primary school experiences possible that they do this. | know that they will all enjoy a
very well earned half term break, as will the children. | am sure they will have made some fantastic
memories which they will cherish for many years to come.




PTA UPDATE

SCHOOL DISCO- SAVE THE DATE

On Friday 7th June we have our infant and junior disco! In order for the event to go ahead we need all
hands on deck. The PTA are looking for at least 3 parent volunteers from each year group who will be
happy to stay for the duration of the event (infant parents for the infant disco and junior parents for the
junior disco). If you would be willing to volunteer, please speak to your class REPS or any of the PTA
committee members. Without your support, these events are unable to run so we would be very grateful
for your time.

Tickets will be £6.50 you should have been sent a link by the PTA to book for both discos. As was
mentioned in the message by the PTA Nursery parents must stay with the children as they are very
young.

EYFS AND INFANTS - 5pm- 6.15pm

JUNIORS - 6.30pm - 7.45pm

AWARDS THIS WEEK ARE .........

Class Headteacher’s Award Star Writer Award
Reception Anthony Ojeikere Ryan McCarthy
Year 1 Roseanne Wong Jessica Tran
Year 2 Molly Dunn Xander De Casa
Year 3 Liam Ready George Fitzgerald
Year 4 Alexander Livatino April Fenwood
Year 5 Anson Chu Austin McAuliffe
Year 6 ALL OF YEAR 6 FOR EXCELLENT BEHAVIOUR AND
ATTITUDES IN THE ISLE OF WIGHT!

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

Wednesday 5th June - Year 4 Trip to Kew Gardens
Thursday 6th June - Year 2 Trip to Rye Meads

Thursday 6th June - Friday 7th June - Year 5 Trip to SPEC
Friday 7th June - PTA Disco ( see info above)

Have a great half term break.
Many thanks,
Mrs Porter



